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358 UMR - letter of support from next door neighbors

From Annette Stover <feisto@gmail.com>
Date Mon 12/2/2024 2:02 PM
To Land Use <landuse@salisburyct.us>

We are writing in regard to the work proposed by Curtis and Susan Rand at the property 358
Undermountain Road in Salisbury.

We own property adjacent to the site (at 370 and 372 Undermountain Road) and fully support the
proposal to add a dormer-type structure to the current house structure.

We know Curtis and Susan well and endorse their plans to restore the property to be more in keeping
with its original condition, including this current proposal for the addition.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if any additional endorsement is required.
Richard Feiner + Annette Stover

372 Undermountain Road
Salisbury, CT 06068



